Save the date!

Dear representatives of the Economic and Social Councils and Similar Institutions of Latin
America and the Caribbean,

It is a pleasure to address you in my capacity as Vice Secretary General of the International
Association of Economic and Social Councils and Similar Institutions (AICESIS) for the Latin
American and Caribbean region.

| am writing to invite you to reserve the date of Thursday, August 24, 2023 on your calendars
for an extremely important virtual meeting. This meeting will allow us to discuss and move
forward on various issues relevant to our institutions and to the citizens we serve.

We recognize and deeply value the crucial role our institutions play in promoting social
dialogue, and economic and social development in our region. As such, we see this meeting
as a valuable opportunity to strengthen our collaboration and share experiences and best
practices.

We will shortly send you more details on the meeting agenda and instructions on how to
connect to the virtual platform. If you have any questions or comments, please do not

hesitate to contact me directly.

| look forward to your valuable presence at this meeting. Together, we can continue to work
for the well-being and progress of our nations.

Yours sincerely,

Miloushka Racamy, AICESIS Deputy Secretary General for Latin America and the Caribbean
Region




